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Week 4 Update!

One month down for in person learning for our kindergarteners through 39 grade and
having the sounds of little learners back in the school is amazing! It has also been one
month for our distance learners and we couldn’t be more proud! While we will always
say that it isn’t ideal, we are just so happy to see faces and watch our students grow
and learn. Some students are even finding that they are excelling with distance
learning!

Our Lundy students experienced the Great Oregon Shake Out today! Not only are our
students prepared for pandemics, they can handle earthquakes like champs! Nothing
will stop these kiddos!

Lowell Jr/Sr High School Students will be receiving their progress reports soon. They are
hitting the mail today! Keep up the great work and don’t slow down now!

Our new gymnasium has had a “soft” opening. While there are still details to complete,
volleyball as well as girls’ and boys’ basketball have held practices in there!

Did you know that this is Principal Appreciation Month? Let’s give a shout out to Ms.
Edgerton at Lundy and Mr. Yakovich at Lowell. The work that goes on behind the
scenes to keep our schools running would wither a normal human. That is why our
principals are nothing short of superheroes! They work tirelessly to make sure kids are
educated, communication goes out, staff is supported, and all of the other millions of
tasks it takes to run a school. So if you have a chance, remember to thank your
principal for all that they do!

Have questions or need assistance? You are always welcome to call our offices and we
will do our best to help in any way we can! Lundy Elementary is 541.937.2105 and Lowell
Jr/Sr High School Office is 541.937.2124.

Take care, be safe and keep learning!



